Commitment Weekend Pulpit Announcement – Lay Person
This weekend is Commitment Weekend for the Bishop’s Annual Appeal for Ministries. The Annual Appeal supports programs that help people in need, provide faith education, and nourish spiritual growth across our diocese. We’re asking everyone to consider making a gift today. There are pledge cards available for you to fill out. These cards include a QR code that makes it easy to donate online or learn more about the appeal. You can scan the code with your phone and make your gift in just a few minutes. Any amount makes a difference. Thank you so much for your generosity and for being part of this effort to support our community.

